
 
 
 
 

Newsletter ~November , 2020 
 

● A Note from Pat: 

● October Guild Meeting 

● Dates for the Guild Meetings for           

2020-2021 

● Sign up for Marge Tucker’s Workshop 

● Nov. Guild Meeting Presentation 

● Workshop!! NOVEMBER 7, 2020 

● Activities Corner 

 

DATES FOR GUILD MEETINGS FOR 

2020-2021 

Meetings will be held via zoom until it’s safe for us 
to be together.  Meetings will run 7:00 to 8:30PM 
November 2 
December 7 
January 4 
February 1 
March 1 
April 5 
May 3 
June 7 
 
For our November 2 Wayside Guild Meeting, 
please find the Zoom link in the email that Sue 
Blaney sends out or has sent out  

 

 

A NOTE FROM PAT: 

We had a great meeting in October, with super 

attendance.  So very good to “see” all of you! 

And we must give a big shout out to Sue Blaney for 

putting together that Show and Tell power point – 

amazing job and so good to be inspired by 

everyone’s work. 

 

The raffle quilt was drawn (live video on our 

Facebook page) and it was won by Gayle O’Bryan! 

She is thrilled and has already picked up her new 

quilt.  The big news there is that we raised over 

$1700 for food pantries! 

 

And thanks to Tica and Laura’s hard work, the 

Marge Tucker workshop is full for November 7. 

This is wonderful news as full workshops more 

than pay for themselves and this means we are 

going to have a lot of walking foot experts in our 

midst. 

 

Just a teaser – something fun is being planned for 

our December 7th meeting.  Our December event 

committee led by Josee is cooking up a great 

evening.   Can’t wait to see what Jill Cochrane, 

Jane Harris, Sue Blaney , Gayle O’Bryan and Josee 

Vachon come up with! 

 

Stay safe and be creative!  Pat 

 

Silent Auction Launches November 1! 

 

We have 18 lots of wonderful items for you to                   

check out. There are sure to be some good deals                   

in there. I certainly know which ones I want to                   

bid on!!  (Pre-bidding opens on October 30) 

 

https://www.biddingowl.com/WaysideQuiltersGuild 

 

This link should take you to the Bidding Owl                 

website where you register as a bidder and then                 

start bidding. The auction will end at noon on                 

Saturday November 14th. The highest bidder will             

have three days to pay via paypal. (If not, it will                     

go to the next higher bidder). 

 

If you’d like, share the site with other quilters – it                     

is open to everyone. If you encounter problems,               

be sure to check in with Pat by email or phone.                     

Patlukens70@gmail.com or 508-479-5387. We’ve       

never tried this before and there are sure to be                   

bumps along the way!   

 

If you are comfortable sharing the auction on               

social media, Bidding Owl requests that you use               

this link: 

https://www.biddingowl.com/Auction/home.cfm?

auctionID=XXXX 

From this link, they must search for our auction,                 

which will not be live until Nov. 1 
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Items are also on our Facebook page. 

 

ALSO… 

Auction results (silent and otherwise ) will be               

published in the December newsletter. 

Something to look forward to and info we will all                   

want to congratulate our fellow quilters on. A               

must read! AND, be sure to attend the December                 

meeting as you could be a winner there. 

 

ITEMS AVAILABLE… Nancy King 

I’ve been in touch with a local Maynard lady that                   

has two Singer Featherweight machines for sale.             

She wants to get a fair price for them rather than                     

consign them. She has the repair history and an                 

interesting background story as well. Please get             

in touch with Nancy K for contact information if                 

you or a friend would be interested. 

 

Also....quilt show muslin bag kits are available to               

include measured muslin fabric, vinyl pocket, rope             

tie and instructions for just $8.00 payable to our                 

guild. 

 

Curbside or porch drop offs of our library               

collection always available upon requests. 

Whether your looking for anything particular by             

subject, style or author. Find the list link under                 

the “stay informed” on our web page. Calling is                 

the best contact for me.  

Nancy King 
(Her phone number is in the Memberlist which all                 

members should have) 

 
 

 
Sent from Jill Cochrane 
 

November 2nd Guild PRESENTATION: 

 

On November 2nd, quilt artist, Valerie           

Goodwin, from Florida, will be doing a             

presentation for us with the title: 

"A Dialogue between Quilting and         

Architecture". 

 

Valerie is a quilt artist, and also an architect.                 

She has degrees from Washington University           

and Yale, and teaches Architectural design at             

Florida A & M University. Many of her quilts                 

are inspired by architectural design,         

landscapes, maps and cities, and the           

relationship of people to place. 

 

This lecture and trunk show promise to be               

inspirational - be sure not to miss this               

exciting presentation! 

Valerie's website is: ​valeriegoodwinart.com  
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WELCOMING ALL GUILD MEMBERS TO         

OUR DECEMBER MEETING     

CELEBRATION, DECEMBER 7 AT 7 PM. 

 

By attending (on Zoom), you are automatically             

eligible to win one of many raffle prizes               

generously donated by our own Jane Harris! 

 

As part of the fun, we invite you to share a special                       

gift you made that others might use as inspiration;                 

or show some of your special holiday decorations.               

We'll have a trivia game, break out into smaller,                 

intimate groups and return as a whole for Show n                   

Tell of the favorites! 

 

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW: Contact Josee             

(vachon.josee@gmail.com) before Nov. 15, if you           

are willing to share a craft and how to make it, or                       

to show your home decorations. 

 

An agenda will be published in the"Betweens" 

PLAN TO JOIN THE FUN! 

 

 

TEMPTING YOU WITH AUCTION       

ITEMS…. 

 

 

 

 

 

Wayside Quilter's Guild Silent Auction 2020 
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